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Wow, we’ve been so busy the last few months I didn’t even realize another quarter had past! 
The summer was full of concerts, out door festivals , dances, private parties & the usual gigs.  
I also took a trip to Ontario and played four different events including a set at Yuk Yuk’s in 
Ottawa. Being a Comedy Club I was a little like a ‘fish out of water’ but only played two songs, 
told a couple jokes and got off the stage in a hurry. Being introduced by my friend Glen Foster 
‘That Canadian Guy’ was a lot of fun and I played ‘Party Out There Tonight’ that we co-wrote! 
Another highlight was playing at Corktown Pub in Hamilton, Ontario doing a set with my good 
friend John Hollick, whom I hadn’t played with in years. It was just like riding a bicycle, sort of. 
Currently the band is back in the studio finishing off new tracks for our next release due out 
sometime in the new year. It already promises to be one of my best albums ever, including 
songs from our recent EP as well as a Violin Quartet, a 13 piece choir and a Skiffle Group!     
     

                       
             GFG at Vancouver Island Rockabilly Festival in Chemainus BC  July 27                            Glen at Yuk Yuk’s   Sep 17  

         
 
John Hollick with Glen Foster and friends Corktown Pub Sep 25            GFG at Transfer Beach, Ladysmith      July 28 
 

Friday Nov 8 – Glen Foster Group plays at ‘Ground Zero Acoustic Lounge’ in Parksville at 7pm 
                     ‘GZAL’ is one of the best new concert venues on Vancouver Island, and we’ll be doing 
  a show featuring all new material from our upcoming album. Great place to see the band!                        
Saturday Nov 9 – Glen plays solo at the Queens Hotel for ‘A Tribute To Paul McCartney’  8 – 10:30pm 
Friday Nov 22 – Glen Foster Group play ‘Dwight’s Big Birthday Bash’ at Br.10 Legion in Nanaimo 7pm 
Fri & Sat Nov 29&30 – Glen Foster Group play ‘Lighthouse Bistro Pub’ in Nanaimo 6:30 - 9:30pm 
Tuesday Dec 15 – Glen Foster Group play the Queens Hotel ‘Annual Christmas Fundraiser’ at 6pm 
Tuesday Dec 31 –The Partyrock Dance Band play New Years Eve at Nanaimo Yacht Club approx. 8pm 
  Tickets are available to the public and are very reasonable: nyc@nanaimoyc.ca 754-7011 
For additional information, music, concert listings, videos, etc. pay us a visit at https://glenfoster.ca                 
Please reply if you feel you’ve received this newsletter in error or do not wish to receive any more communications of this nature . . . . . . . thank you! 
 


